
Cell	Culture	Facility	New	SOPs	
	
We	are	open!	But	we	want	everyone	to	stay	safe	so	please	follow	these	
simple	SOPs:	
	
We	are	using	pedestal	signs	in	the	lab	to	communicate	our	occupancy	
limits.			
	
You	must	wear	a	mask	at	all	times	in	the	facility!		
	
Media	and	Supplies:	
You	can	continue	to	check	out	media	and	supplies	using	the	regular	
method	but	we	suggest	you	bring	your	own	pen.	You	can	also	send	us	
an	email	with	your	order	and	we	will	prepare	it,	check	everything	out	
and	leave	it	for	you	on	our	cart	near	the	front	door.	Please	have	your	
order	in	early	morning	for	same	day	orders.	
	
Mammalian	cell	pick	up:	
We	have	moved	the	location	of	mammalian	cell	order	pickup	to	
incubator	#2	close	to	the	CO2	canisters	so	we	can	maintain	social	
distancing.	Only	staff	are	allowed	to	use	the	hoods	in	the	main	lab.	We	
would	appreciate	it	if	you	could	bring	your	own	secondary	containers	
for	taking	away	your	cells.	
	
Insect	cell	users:	
We	are	only	allowed	to	use	1	of	the	hoods	in	the	new	lab	for	this	phase	
of	reopening.	There	is	now	an	online	calendar	system	on	the	insect	cell	
order	form	where	you	can	sign	up	for	time.	You	will	not	be	able	to	use	
the	hood	if	you	don’t	sign	up	on	the	calendar.	Please	wipe	down	the	
hoods,	microscopes	etc	before	and	after	you	touch	them.	


